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Auburn- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently had the opportunity to meet with students from the

“Stop the Bull” group, an Auburn Junior High School organization that was created to bring

greater awareness to the problem of bullying in our schools and community. Senator

Nozzolio recently co-sponsored legislation in the State Senate to strictly prohibit school

bullying in all forms.



Pictured are: Senator Nozzolio and “Abner Doubleday” with members of the “Stop the Bull”

organization.


